


‘Stowe Parents’ 
All our parents automatically become members of the 
‘Stowe Parents’ group. This group is run and managed 
by a Committee of Stowe parents, together with 
representatives from the staff, who help to organise a 
series of social events each term. 
We welcome and continue to need the help of parents, 
so if you are interested in joining the Committee, or if 
you have an idea for an event, then do please contact 
us at stoweparents@stowe.co.uk.
Anyone is welcome to join our Committee meetings 
which, like the Journey Breakers, coincide with the 
Exeat and Half Term pick-up days.
We look forward to getting to know many of you over 
the next term. You will be sent the full Stowe Parents’ 
calendar during the summer break. In the meantime, 
a few of our popular events that may interest you are 
highlighted in this flyer.

Journey Breakers
When you pick up your children at Exeat and Half Term, join us for 
refreshments and Bacon Butties in the Marble Hall from 11.30am.
Friday 29 September
Saturday 21 October
Friday 24 November  
There is no need to book for the Journey Breaker, please just turn up.



For tickets for these events please email stoweparents@stowe.co.uk
Please note that unfortunately we are not able to give refunds for tickets purchased for our events.

The Headmaster’s Tour of  
Stowe Landscape Gardens
Saturday 14 October 2017, 10.45am - 2.30pm, £20 per person

The Headmaster will lead an exploration of the Stowe Gardens in what 
is always a very popular event. We aim to introduce the gardens to 
those who have not had a previous opportunity, and for those more 
familiar, we aim to broaden and deepen your knowledge. 

This event is always hugely popular and we hope to continue that 
tradition this year. The event starts with coffee at 10.45am, followed 
by the tour and lunch, aiming to conclude by 2.30pm. You may like to 
combine this with supporting your children as they compete for the 
School in various sporting activities later in the afternoon. 

 

Headmaster’s Lunch at the 
Lansdowne Club, London
Thursday 23 November 2017, 12.15pm, £55 per person

Stowe Parents’ annual and very popular luncheon with the Headmaster 
will this year be held at the Lansdowne Club in the heart of Mayfair, 
just off Berkeley Square.

The purpose of this lunch is to provide parents with an opportunity to 
meet each other and has traditionally been very well attended by new 
parents, as well as those with older pupils at Stowe.

Tickets include a drinks reception followed by a two-course lunch with 
wine and coffee. This event does sell out quickly so please do get in 
touch soon!
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